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DATES 

July 

 

Friday 23rd  Break up for Summer  

   holiday 

September 

 

Monday 6th   Inset Day 

Tuesday 7th  Return to school 
 

School Uniform  
Over the last 18 months, we have been quite 

relaxed about school uniform. From 

September, we request that ALL children 

come to school wearing the correct uniform, 

including black school shoes, unless there are 

specific reasons why this cannot happen, 

which have been discussed and agreed with 

Mrs Seager, Mr Reid or Mrs Crawley. 

School Uniform: 

 Black school shoes 

 Grey trousers, shorts, 

skirt or pinafore dress 

 White polo shirt  

 Red jumper, cardigan or fleece – this can 

be with or without the school logo 

 A red and white dress in summer 

PE Kit: 

Please can ALL children have the following PE 

kit in school from September: 

 Black shorts for warmer weather and 

black jogging bottoms for colder weather 

 Red PE T-shirt, with the school logo, or a 

plain red T-shirt 

 A sweatshirt for colder weather 

If the uniform presents any difficulties to 

any family, please get in touch with the school 

office and we will do what we can to support 

you. 

 

Covid Safety Measures 

Next week and September 
We will be continuing with our one way 

systems for dropping off and collecting 

children next week and when we return in 

September.  We are also continuing to ask 

that only one adult comes to school to drop 

off and collect and that any adult coming onto 

our site wears a mask, both next week and in 

September.  We hope that we will be able to 

relax these systems later in September, but 

at the moment with case numbers rising 

locally, we feel it is safe to keep them in 

place.  

 

From September for children in Jasmine, 

Poppy, Pine and Gorse, the one-way system 

remains the same as the children are 

remaining in the same class.  For the children 

moving classes, the details for their new class 

are as follows: 

 Oak and Maple – Please use the gate by 

the side of the school office to enter the 

school site in the morning, and exit using 

the double gates onto the car park. In the 

afternoon, please use the double gates to 

enter the site and exit using the gate by 

the school office. 

 Holly and Bramble – Please use the gate at 

the top of the main playground, at the end 

of the footpath that runs alongside the 

school to enter the site and please exit 

using the double gates partway down the 

footpath. 
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School Lunches for September 
Menus are now 

available on 

Parentpay to 

book.  Please 

ensure meals for 

the first week back in September are 

booked by midnight on Monday 19th July. 
 

 

School Calendar  
The 2021-2022 School Calendar, 

which includes bank holidays and 

inset days, is now available.  As 

the extra Bank Holiday for the Queen’s 

Jubilee falls in the school holiday, the Local 

Authority have chosen Friday 22nd October 

as an extra bank holiday for schools. 
 

Choose Play 
Frome Town Council believe choosing to spend 

your time in a playful way is essential for 

everyone’s health and wellbeing and are 

working with Children’s Scrapstore to 

explore the town’s playfulness.  Choose Play 

is launching with a survey to learn just what 

play means to Frome by exploring how the 

local community choose to enjoy their free 

time. 

 

They want to challenge and encourage people 

to think differently about play so, however 

young or old you are, it would be great if you 

could take a few moments to complete the 

short survey and let them know - how do you 

play? 

 

The deadline to complete the survey is 

Tuesday 31st August and it can be found here 

at 

www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk/choose-play 

 

Bath Children’s Literature 

Festival 2021 
Ten days of fun and fascinating books events 

for all the family, from story time sessions at 

Bath Central Library for pre-school children, 

through to specially curated sessions for 

Young Adult readers. 

 

From Fri 24 September through to Sunday 3 

October a whole host of big names are coming 

to Bath, including Cressida Cowell, Liz 

Pichon, TV fitness guru Joe Wicks, Kristina 

Stephenson, Sophie Dahl and illustrators 

Dapo Adeola and Steven Lenton. There’ll be 

events starring Supertato, a draw-along with 

illustrator Rod Biddulph, actor turned 

novelist Stephen Mangan with his sister 

illustrator Anita, ghost hunter Yvette 

Fielding and Irish comedian David O’Doherty. 

There’s a session with Bath Rugby, called 

Rampaging Rugby plus an interactive Listified 

quiz aimed at kids, parents, aunts, uncles and 

grandparents! 

 

The full programme for Bath Children’s 

Literature Festival will be revealed on 

Monday 19 July and tickets go on general 

release from Friday 30 July. Visit: 

www.bathfestivals.org.uk  
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